
            GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
  Tuesday, December 10, 2019 

 
 
HOT LUNCH: Chicken Taco  
  Crunchy Chicken Tenders 
 
 
BIRTHDAYS: None  
 
 
 

1. Would you like to wish a Happy Holiday to a friend in a fun way? Buy a Candy Cane 
Gram during lunch in the cafeteria. You can write a personalized message and have 
Candy Cane Grams delivered to your friends during Advisory Friday, December 20th 
before break. Candy Cane Grams are $1 and will be on sale until Wednesday, December 
18th. Buy your Candy Cane Gram and spread some holiday cheer!  
 

2. There will be an Early Act Club meeting for 7th graders during lunch and 8th graders 

during lunch in order to plan for our upcoming candy cane project and a possible 

Christmas project. If you are interested in spreading some holiday joy, please come 

during lunch on Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday. Make sure your voice is heard. Only 

students present at the meeting may vote on the charity who will receive proceeds from 

the sale. See Mrs. Rupert or Ms. Zalewska if you have any questions. 

 

3. The boys’ basketball teams traveled to McClure and both the 7th and 8th grade teams 

lost their games. 

 

4. Huge shout-out to all EMMers who participated in this year's shoe drive! We collected 

over 1,000 pairs of shoes which will be donated to Share Your Soles and Nike Reuse a 

Shoe. This year's shoe drive rockstars are: 8th graders Alita Folkening and Maddie 

Rowen, and 7th graders Noemi Arredondo and Derek Martinez! Alita set an all time 

record of gathering 132, yes, 132 pairs of shoes to donate! Way to go everyone! 

 

5. Today Quint 3 begins for 5th & 7th period exploratory classes. 

 
 

 
 


